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English Cafe at English Room 
    On the afternoon of Friday July 8th, Nagasaki Higashi SHS English Club was cordially invited 

to attend an event at the English Support Room located at Nagasaki University- Faculty of  

Economics. This being the second time this school year for such a function. The English Club 

members were joined by a number of foreign exchange students from China and Korea in addition 

to Japanese university students totaling to 26 attendees.  

     The theme of the event was “Stereotypes”. The idea was to think over and converse about 

images, types and impressions of certain factions of people around the world. Desi Tom sensei 

conducted the discussion by asking students to compile a list of key words that typically 

stereotype people of different age groups in society and nationalities of various countries.  

They actively worked together to produce a list of their thoughts and then shared them on a 

whiteboard. The closing portion were some comments by two foreign exchange students in 

attendance. All in all, the entire event was a successful and fun cooperation by everyone 

involved.     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nice to Meet You！ 
 

    Hi, my name is Rachel Yoko Lewis and I’m 15 years old. I grew up in Idaho, but moved to 

Hawaii for three years. I learned a lot about Hawaiian Culture while I was there, but I always 

wanted to live in Japan because my mother is Japanese. I love Japanese culture and want to 

learn the language! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


